
Rotterdam, 08.02.2021

Update 2 - Weather 

Dear Customers,

Unfortunately, the situation in the seaports has not yet eased further. Except for RWG, all terminals have resumed 
operations, but in a very limited way. 

In addition, shunting is currently not possible in the port area, which means that one of our trains can´t be shunted from 
EMX to ECT. Another train is currently waiting at RWG for the terminal to open. This is scheduled for 19:00 this 
evening.

Due to the continuing circumstances, there will be further cancellations ex Rotterdam today and therefore tomorrow's 
departure ex Neuss to Rotterdam will also have to be cancelled.

The infrastructural problems on the route Kijfhoek - Germany are also not yet solved.

We hope that a dispatching of a train can take place late tonight at RWG and that this train can depart tomorrow 
morning ex Rotterdam towards Neuss. We will of course keep you informed about the progress.

Please be aware that we are doing our utmost to minimize the impact on your cargo and ask for your understanding in 
this case of “force majeure”. 

In case you have questions to specific containers/bookings please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service 
directly.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused by the weather situation.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


